
5/4/2020 

Dear Board of Supervisors,  

I hope you will consider AB626 for our community. 

This opportunity can benefit so many, from culinary students graduating at Yuba 
College in Clearlake to home cooks who have young children or elderly parents to 
take care of. This can also help our senior population who are housebound and 
cannot get on the Meals on Wheels program because of limited resources and 
those unable to cook and are unqualified for the senior program. 

This can also open up opportunities for people who prepare specialty foods. 
These items could be sold at local grocery stores at the deli section, packed and 
ready to go. 

Please consider opting into this program. We need to think outside of the box and 
in different ways to generate income. Home businesses can become brick and 
mortar buildings, expanding the job market. The possibilities are endless. 

 

Thank you,  
 
Mahealani Urquiza 
 
Mahealani Urquiza 
Lucerne Resident  


